

Brian Arrigo Mayor

TO:

The City of REVERE, MASSACHUSETTS

OFFICE OF STRATEGIC PLANNING & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151

Phone: (781) 286-8186 Fax: (781) 286-8180

Robert B. O'Brien Director

Planning Board Members

FROM: Frank Stringi, City Planner

RE: Public Hearing and Special Meeting

DATE: September 25, 2019

Please be advised that the Board will hold two public hearing on Tuesday, October 29, 2019 at 4:30 pm in the Planning Board Office on the 3rd floor of Revere City Hall. The first public hearing is with respect to a proposed zoning map amendment to change lots 831, 832, and 833 Sigourney Street from General Residence (RB) to General Business (GB) and the second public hearing is with respect to a proposed zoning map amendment to change lot 63 Hawes Street from General Residence (RB) to General Business (GB) (notices attached).

A special meeting will be held immediately following the public hearings. The agenda for the special meeting shall include the following items:

- 1. Approval of previous meeting minutes (attached).
- 2. Vote on recommendation to the City Council with respect to a proposed zoning map amendment changing lots 831, 832, and 833 Sigourney Street from RB to GB.
- 3. Vote on recommendation to the City Council with respect to a proposed zoning map amendment changing lot 63 Hawes Street from RB to GB.